
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Genevieve Zubrzycki [mailto:genez@umich.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 9:26 AM 
To: Planning 
Cc: Kowalski, Matthew 
Subject: Opposition to expansion of Group Housing Area zoning to include Dewey Ave 
 
 To Whom It May Concern:  
 
 As long-term owners/residents of a single family home on Granger Avenue Street between State 
and White streets, we are strongly opposed to the proposed Group Housing Area zoning changes.  
Specifically, the expansion of the Group Housing Area as far south as Dewey would degrade the 
neighborhood by increasing student density very near to our single-family-centered block.  
 
 We believe that it would be reasonable to limit the Group Housing Area zoning to only go as far 
south as McKinley.  This would provide for higher density student housing closer to campus and still 
maintain a buffer between high-density student housing and residential housing.  
 
 Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 Genevieve Zubrzycki 
 
 716 Granger Ave 
 
 Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
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